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As shared at the Exchange meeting on April 8 and according to the
normal pattern of Board oversight, the RCSC Board met on
Wednesday afternoon for a follow-up discussion on topics brought
forward by the Membership, which this month centered almost
exclusively around the future of Sun City libraries.

The preliminary result of the Board Information Session is that a
subset of Board members and Management staff will be meeting
with Mr. Jeremy Reeder, Director of Maricopa County Library
District (MCLD), in the very near future to discuss concerns
particular to our situation. While the totality of our agreement with
Maricopa County is open for discussion, we expect the
conversation to focus particularly on safety and security concerns.

We are delighted to have this opportunity to address those issues
and to discuss with the MCLD the Kinds of resources they can offer
to help mitigate potential concerns in order to work toward a more
long-term lease agreement.



